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Wildland Fire Lessons Learned Center  

Website Updates 

February, 2023 

Changes are coming to the Wildland Fire Lessons Learned Center website. Over 

the next several months, you may notice some of these changes. Here is some 

information about what’s going on and what you can expect.  

• The Wildland Fire Lessons Learned Center (LLC) staff is working hard with a 

team of developers to build a new, modernized website site that will better 

meet the needs of the community. The new site will have a new look and 

feel, improved functionality, and a new URL. 

• The new LLC website is expected to be partially operational by the end of 

spring 2023 with site construction completed by the end of August.  

• While the new site is being developed, there will be some changes in the 

way the LLC posts new material and there could be some disruption in      

service related to the legacy site, wildfirelessons.net.  

• The LLC staff is no longer able to post new information to the old              

wildfirelessons.net site. The staff will continue to send the latest learning 

documents and reports out through our normal channels, but they will not 

be searchable on our website. These documents will also be temporarily 

posted on our blog site. 

• Once the new website is operational, all learning documents and reports 

temporarily posted to our blog site and those posted in our legacy Incident 

Review Database will migrate over to the new site and be housed in a 

searchable format.  

• The new website will host an Incident Review Database with a more robust 

search capability and more intuitive access. Incidents will be searchable by 

keyword, location, incident type, year and more. This function is scheduled 

to be available at the new website by the end of spring 2023. 

Please contact Wildland Fire Lessons Learned Center Director Kelly Woods with 

any questions, kelly_woods@nps.gov. 
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